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LUKOIL SRBIJA DONATED A SUMMER HOUSE TO OLGA JOVICIC RITA
KINDERGARTEN

The last project of the year, implemented as part of the program of socially
responsible support of LUKOIL SRBIJA to children's institutions, was carried ouf
in Kraljevo at the Olga Jovici€ Rita preschool institution. In the presence of the staff
of this institution and the children, representatives of LUKOIL SRBIJA handed
over the summer house, which will be of great help in carrying out the activities of
this kindergarten.

With their creativity, the little ones repaid the company for the attention they
received, and wrote a message on an extraordinary mosaic made up of pictures they
drew themselves: "Thank you for teaching us what friendship is, for making our
dreams come true, and for giving us a beautiful place to play in!"

The program of LUKOIL SRBIJA’S socially responsible activities during 2022
included a total of 16 projects, carefully designed to bring the joy of carefree
playing and to contribute to the healthy growth, learning and understanding of the
children, of the world around them. Through long-term support of a series of
cultural events in Belgrade, LUKOIL has become a recognizable Friend of FEST,
the March and Jazz Festivals, Belgrade Day and Freedom Day, fostering the
cosmopolitan spirit of Belgrade and its libertarian tradition.



